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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Visit to Khalsa Secondary Academy, Slough 
 
 

Your child has been selected to attend a Young Enterprise Day on 18th December at Khalsa Secondary 
Academy, Slough.  The purpose of this visit is to enrich learning in various aspects, using a variety of 
English, Maths and teamwork skills. 
 
 

Travel to the venue will be arranged by Khalsa Secondary using their minibuses, so there will be no need to 
cover the cost of transport. We will be leaving promptly at 9am and hope to return to school by 3pm.  

Lunch and refreshments will also be provided by Khalsa Secondary Academy; children will not need to 
bring their own lunch. The children will also be accompanied by staff from Khalsa Primary School. 
 
 

Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 8th December. 
  

Thank you,    
 
 
Miss Badhan 
Year 5 teacher 
 

 
Children’s reply slip - Visit to The Young Enterprise Day Khalsa Secondary Academy, Slough 
 
 

 I give permission for my child to participate in the visit to Khalsa Secondary Academy 
 

 
Child’s Name ___________________________________ Class: _____________________________ 
 
 
 
 

Parents’ Signature ________________________________  Date_____________ 

 


